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Our investigations are progressing, but we still need 
to complete detailed investigation work before we can 
discuss our proposals with the community.  We will be 
holding community workshops about the interchange 
designs, and closer to the time we’ll let you know more 
about workshop dates, locations and how to get involved.

 Our investigations involve us looking at the relationship 
of the Petone to Grenada Link Road proposal with other 
improvements along the highway and rail corridor, such 
as walking and cycling, how we improve safety, how 
we support more reliable journeys and more efficient 
movement of freight and public transport (both road  

Since our last update we’ve been continuing to refine our proposals for  
the new Petone to Grenada Link Road route and designs for the Petone  
and Tawa Interchanges.
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and rail). It’s important we also consider the 
interchange options thoroughly. We need to consider 
multiple interchange options at both Petone and Tawa 
and get feedback from the specialist team and the 
councils involved. 

Once we’ve done that we will be ready to start our 
discussions with local communities and the wider 
public This process will provide the community, local 
iwi, landowners and other key stakeholders with the 
opportunity to ask questions and give their feedback 
before final design decisions are made.


